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Hello,

I’m writing to express my concerns about any plans to widen the A303, since a new dual carriageway would
gouge
deep cuttings into an internationally
acclaimed archaeological landscape. We do not yet even understand the full significance of stone henge and
destroying parts of the site without knowing the full extent of the damage we are causing should not be allowed.

I ask that alternative plans are made to protect the site form irreversible damage.

Thank you
Sarah Lane




